
 

Zoning Board <zba@newfairfield.org> 

 
7 Lake Drive North 

 
Caren Carpenter <carenccarpenter@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 12, 2021 at 12:15 PM 
To: Zoning Board <zba@newfairfield.org> 

Dear Joanne, 
We would like to withdraw our application for a variance for 7 Lake Drive North. 
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, 
Caren 
 
-- 

        
C A R E N   C A R P E N T E R 
Registered Architect 
2 Elwell Road, New Fairfield, CT 06812 
203. 648. 0375 
https://carencarpenterarchitect.com/ 
www.houzz.com/pro/caren-carpenter/caren-carpenter-architect 
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